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Parent Newsletter for the week of May 1   

MARK YOUR CALENDAR:  
 May 1  SBAC Testing begins for 3rd through 8th grades 
 May 3  Minimum day dismissal 
 May 10 Board of Trustees meeting, 4:00 p.m., Board Rm 
 May 11 Minimum Day dismissal 
   Open House, Classrooms open 5:30 p.m. – 6:30 p.m. 
   Title I Meeting, 5:00 p.m., Rm 8 
 May 12 6-8 Progress Reports 
 May 17 Minimum day dismissal 

The Just Ace It Tennis Program has been extended for one week.  The last day of tennis will 
be Tuesday, May 9.  The Tennis Jamboree will be Tuesday, May 16. 

SBAC Testing – Starting May 1st we will begin our Smarter Balanced Assessments for 
students in grades 3-8.  The assessments will be administered one session per day over the 
next two weeks beginning May 1st through May 12th .  These tests are an important measure of 
what our students have learned this year.  Students will be taking these tests on Chromebooks 
in their classes.  It is important to make sure that your child is prepared with a good night’s 
sleep, a healthy breakfast and arrives at school on time.  Please note the importance of 
avoiding any appointments during this time.  Thank you for helping your child do their best! 

Open House is scheduled for Thursday, May 11.  This a great opportunity for you to spend 
some time in your child’s class to see all the great work they have been doing this year.  Open 
House will run from 5:30 p.m. – 6:30 pm.  There will not be any school-wide presentation, so 
you will just be able to head directly your child’s classroom.  In addition, there will be a Title I 
meeting in Mrs. Olsen’s room 8 from 5:00 – 5:30 p.m.  See you there! 

Tuolumne County Bicycle Rodeo – The California Highway Patrol and Tuolumne County 
Health Department will host a Countywide Bicycle Rodeo on Saturday, April; 29 form 10:00 
a.m. to 2:00 p.m.at the Sonora CDJR lot, 13411 Mono Way, Sonora, California.  The bicycle 
rodeo will include hand signal station, obstacle course, bicycle rules of the road, and various 
safety tips.  This event is open to children ages five and up.  Children under 18 must wear a 
helmet during the event, and bicycles must operate in a safe manner.  Technicians will also be 
on hand to check child passenger safety cars seats.  

Attention Parents of 6th graders!  State law requires that all students entering 7th grade are 
up.  For more information, please visit www.shotsforschool.org.  Don’t delay, please get your 
student fully up to date on their immunizations, including the Tdap booster shot.  Please make 
sure that the school office has your child’s updated records by May 1st.  Failure to have these 
immunizations will result in your child being excluded from the 7th grade until they are caught 
child immunized today 

Go Braves!
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